
Civic Initiative: Translating the infokiosk content in Chorzów 

 

In 2024, I submitted a proposal to the City of Chorzów, offering to 

translate the content of a public information kiosk located under the 

overpass near the city center. My initiative aimed to make the 

information accessible to foreign visitors and English-speaking 

residents. The City Hall acknowledged my proposal and forwarded it 

to the IT Department. In an official response, the Director of the 

department thanked me and expressed interest in potential 

cooperation during the development of the city's new website.  

This initiative reflects my commitment to inclusive communication, 

civic engagement, and social responsibility - in important local 

matters. 

LETTER FROM CITY OF CHORZÓW BELOW 




